
December 9, 1996 

Ms. Blanca Bayo 
Division of Records and Reponing 
Florida Public Service Comm.ission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

A .-
Suite 70') 

101 N. ~lo<voe Sl. 
T....,__, Fl 32301 
904 425-«!65 
FAX: ll04 426-6361 

RE: Undocketed- AT&T Communications of !he Southern States, Inc. 1994 and 1995 
Revenue Adjustments Audit Report; Audit Control No. 95-180.6-1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 
i ·. 

Today our office received a letter from Ms. Denise Vandiver regarding the above­
referenced slaff' audit report. The letter advised that workp:lpcrs for wbich AT&T had 
requested confidential treatment bad been forwarded to !he Division of Records and 
Reporting. and tbat requests for confidential classification were to be filed by December 
6, 1996, which was Last Friday. 

Given tbat the letter was received today, three days after the deadline referenced in the 
letter, I am writing to request an extension of time to file such request for confidential 
classification. Doris Franklin of !his office has spoken to Ms. Vandiver regarding this 
issue and she has no objection to the rcqccst. Accordingly, as allowed by Rule 25-
22.006, F.A.C., J would ask that AT&T be given until Decen1bcr 19, 1996 to file its 
request for confidential treatment of these documents, and that the Public Service 
Commission continue to !real such documents as confidential pending the resolution of 
AT&Ts request. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to call me if you have any 
questions. I would appreciate a written response for my records. 

Marsha E. Rule 

xc: Ms. Denise Var:diver 'I.-A,./ IJ~ qo-q eo 
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